
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER 
Alternate State Road (SR) A1A/SR 811 On-Ramp to Southbound I-95 Bridge 
Painting Project 
From south of Kyoto Gardens Drive to west of RCA Center Drive 
Financial Project ID Number: 441457-1-52-01 

Alternate SR A1A/SR 811 On-ramp to Southbound I-95 Bridge Painting Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the bridge painting project 
from south of Kyoto Gardens Drive to west of RCA Center Drive, in the City of Palm Beach Gardens.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Sandblast existing paint from steel bridge structure 
 

• Place new paint on steel bridge structure  
 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• The existing single through lane of the on-ramp will be   
reduced from 14 feet to 12 feet and shifted partially into 
the shoulder, eliminating the need for lane closures on the 
ramp during bridge painting operations 

 

• Brief intermittent closures will occur with a flagging          
operation on RCA Center Drive (directly under the bridge)  
in an effort to eliminate a full closure and detour  

 

• Lane closures are permitted at any time, day and night; 
however, the contractor is anticipating daytime operations 
at this time  

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Khosrow ‘KG’ Gangjei, FDOT Project Manager 
khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 531-3877 
 
Ricardo Baraybar, PE, Senior Project Engineer 
rbaraybar@aeengineeringinc.com or (813) 235-3056 
 
Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Manager 
mcruz@corradino.com or (561) 641-6440 

Construction Cost: $373,586  Construction Start: Early May 2019              Anticipated Completion: Fall 2019 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
 
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   


